Saint Augustine Catholic School

1421 V Street NW, Washington, DC 20009

Dear Parents and Guardians,

First, allow me to congratulate all of students, teachers, staff and parents for the successful complete of our academic year through these trying times. I am proud of all of the work we have accomplished.

Student Item Retrieval

Thursday June 11th is the last day to pick up student items.

Eighth Grade Graduation Picture Makeup - Thursday June 11th 8:30 am

Tomorrow will be the last opportunity for the Class of 2020 to take graduation pictures. The photographer will only be in the building until 10:30 am.

Virtual Kindergarten Graduation - Thursday June 11th 10:00 am

The Kindergarten Graduation will take place over zoom tomorrow at 10:00 am. https://zoom.us/i/92961425213?pwd=enZWK1hYMJJNWNXSXBsT0FPcEdXUT09

Meeting ID: 929 6142 5213

Password: 1m8hJ5

Home School Association Meeting - Thursday, June 11th 5:00 pm

The Last HSA meeting of the year will take place tomorrow at 5:00 pm.

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79451195974?pwd=YVU3aUFzT3pybWFyZlo4SjVnWWdOUT09

Meeting ID: 794 5119 5974

Password: 3y07tR

Saint Augustine Catholic School Summer Packets

Saint Augustine Summer packets will be sent home with report cards and placed on the Saint Augustine Catholic School website next week. Students are required to complete these packets for a grade for the upcoming school year.

Archdiocese of Washington Update

As of today, the guidance and/or protocols of the District of Columbia regarding returning to school in the fall are unknown. It is the hope of the Archdiocese that by early August, they will be able establish protocols for opening campuses. We will notify you about any updates. Please make sure your contact information is updated, so that you may receive this vital information.

The Archdiocese of Washington will provide summer enrichment packets that covers all subject matters for students. Everyone should take advantage of this free program during the summer months. (See the link below)

https://adwcatholicschools.org/elementary-k-8/summer-learning/

DCPS Parent University

DCPS Parent University is a workshop series for families facilitated by the Communications and Engagement Office. Each session is designed to help families play their important role in supporting student learning and growth. Please see the link below to join the CPS Parent University.

https://www.eventbrite.com/c/dc-public-schools-parent-university-cwwxfgp--HICuolZ2J8au/

Spirit Week

Please show your Saint Augustine Spirit this last week of school. Please see attached flyer.

Uniform Shopping with Flynn O' Hara

Please see the attached flyer from Flynn O' Hara

Sunday, August 2, 2020 10:00 am Mass Tentative Eighth Grade Graduation - Our Eighth Graders had an opportunity to take their makeup Cap and Gowns pictures this week. Please go to visit the school website to see additional graduation information as it becomes available.

We would like to thank all the parents who participated in the virtual awards ceremony and we were thrilled to celebrate the class of 2020 with their families congratulations.

Once again please stay safe and have a wonderful summer. This will be the last Halo for the 2019-2020 school year, so I would like to wish everyone a safe and productive summer. See you next year!

Sister Gloria Agumagu, HHCJ



UNIFORM SHOPPING WITH FLYNN O'HARA

SUMMER 2020

COMMITTED TO QUALITY SINCE 1972

FlynnO'Hara Uniforms was founded in 1972, with 15 customers and a mission to provide the highest quality garments coupled with exceptional customer service to schools and students across the United States. We've remained family-owned-and-operated since our start, a mentality that impacts every facet of how we run our business. 46 years later, although we've grown from 15 schools to over 1500, our mission remains the same.

GETTING STARTED

To view you school's uniform requirements or place an order, visit us online at www.flynnohara.com. Enter your state and the name of your school to get started! Our website is also the best place to find the FlynnO'Hara store that supports your school, to learn about our School Year Product Guarantee, to find information on returns & exchanges, and so much more.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

STAY CONNECTED

Information, especially now, is constantly changing. Stay up-to-date on the latest back-to-school uniform information by opting into our emails, or following us on social! This is where we'll be communicating COVID-19-related safety updates, sharing at-home resources, announcing discounts, etc. We promise we won't overwhelm your inbox! We're just sending the important stuff, focused on making back-to-school shopping as safe and easy as possible this year.

OPT INTO OUR EMAILS

Follow Us:





WE'RE HERE TO HELP

Give us a call at (800) 441-4122 or email us: atyourservice@flynnohara.com

FLYNNOHARA.COM



Saint Augustine Catholic School

School Spirit Week

wednesday, June 10, 2020

Win Wednesday

Represent your Javorite Sports Team and iconic figure!



To respect and remember all our ancestors who broke barriers using sport platforms to be successful and leaders of America each scholar will choose a past player who has done community service or helped bring a change in the world. Highlight an athlete (does not matter the sport) and wear his/her logo.

Thursday, June 11, 2020

Throwback Thursday

)ress like an influential person in you family!



Make a tribute to the black culture, heritage, and a relative that you admire. This could be a grandma, grandpa, great uncle, or great aunt that made an impact on your life. Dress up as this relative in their honor, wearing the type of clothes they would have worn.

Friday, June 12, 2020

Fancy Friday

Wear your Sunday's Bes



A time for scholars to dress up wearing business attire, as if they were going to a formal event, church, or a job interview. Let us prepare for success!

